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MAR 03 19%

Dyke Power Company
4TTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REVISED REPORT NOS. 50-413/86-12 AND 50-414/86-01

On February 10, 1986, this office transmitted Inspection Report Nos. 50-413/86-01
and 50-414/86-01, for the period of January 6-10, 1986. There was an error in
the report number designation for Catawba, Unit 1; the correct report number
should be 50-413/86-12. The report number designation for Catawba Unit 2 should
remain as 50-414/86-01.

Cover pages and report text references to Catawba, Unit 1, should be corrected to
read "50-413/86-12." We regret the error and apologize for any inconvenience.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 3
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: vR. L. Dick, Vice President
Construction

'J. W. Hampton, Station Manager

bcc: State of South Carolina
Document Control Desk

LNRC Resident Inspector
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